
 

We will extend Portage Players Club Tier 
Level status throughout 2022 to all of our 

players. Both US and CA players will retain 
their current Tier Level status. 

 

Players will continue to enjoy the tier-related 
perks and benefits they are accustomed to. 

We thank our loyal players who stay, play and 
dine at our property during these challenging 

times. Here’s to a safe, rewarding and fun 
2022 to all! 


